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未 來 世 界 控 股 有 限 公 司
FUTURE WORLD HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability) 
(Stock Code: 572) 

CHANGE OF REGISTERED OFFICE ADDRESS

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Future World Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 

announces that the registered office address of the Company will be changed to Unit 612, Tai 

Yau Building, 181 Johnston Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong with effect from 1 December 2023.

By order of the Board

Future World Holdings Limited 

Liang Jian

Chairman

Hong Kong, 1 December 2023
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